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Dear colleagues

Having gone through a difficult period due to world health issues, we all faced another reality which
we had to confront for the first time. You all tried your best to implement distance practices in order
to keep contact with your learners but also maintain a certain cognitive level.

Based on the aforementioned, and due to the fact that this time may well not be the only one we had
to deal with this distant teaching method, | would like to invite you to a meeting to discuss the
following issues:

EXPERIENCES AND THOUGHTS SO FAR
Practices implemented
Difficulties that have come up
Lacks that have been spotted
Needs detected

FUTURE ACTIONS

Instructive and organizational suggestions to be made to remedy problems found (if any)
Pedagogical and social implications — how to handle them
Other issues
If you intend to attend the meeting please note it in a form found in:
https://forms.gle/eaiF4iXuvZfpY1JDA

In our meeting we will have the opportunity to discuss the aforementioned issues and set a
framework to address upcoming training needs.

The meeting will take place on Wednesday, June 24 from 17:00-19:00 pm following the link:

https://minedu-gov-gr.webex.com/meet/mbatsila
Please, do not hesitate to contact me in case need arises at marbatsila@gmail.com.

Best regards,

M. Batsila Dr Vasilios Kotoulas
Education Coordinator for English Head Coordinator
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